
 

It is time for Dayton Knitting Guild board elections.  Regarding these elections: 

1. Board positions openings have been announced a number of times.  No one has yet volunteered 

or been nominated for any of the four positions.   

2. The current DKG board members have each agreed to serve another term in their respective 

positions.   

We are announcing these facts in this post, on the website and at the March 17th meetings.  During the 

March meetings I will ask the membership for a yea or nay vote for the present board to be reelected for 

another term.    

Customarily we wait for the next meeting for a vote.  The next meeting would be in May.  (The April 

meeting has been cancelled due to the timing of Easter, and meeting on the fourth Monday in April 

would interfere with our annual retreat.)  We would prefer to take care of this matter in a timely fashion 

- by having the vote take place immediately after this announcement at the March meeting.  

If upon reading this, you wish to serve in a board position for the next two years, or if you want to 

nominate someone who is willing to take on the jobs related to a board position, please call one of the 

present board members.  If this occurs, I will let you know how we would handle this election. 

Monica  and the DKG Board 


